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World Communion Sunday 

October 2, 2016 

Welcome to the worship of God 
this morning, and to our shared 
life in this church. It is a pleasure 
to have you with us today. Seat 
cushions are available at the 
back of the sanctuary. Please 
ask a greeter for assistance. We 
invite guests to sign our guest 

book located at the back of the sanctuary. 

Week of Oct 3 - 9, 2016 

Mon 3rd Fun & Fitness ........................... 9:30am 
Tue 4th Seekers Meeting ...................... 7:30pm 
Wed 5th Fun & Fitness ........................... 9:30am 
 Facilities & Finance Meeting .... 1:00pm 
Thu 6th Prayer Shawl Team Meeting .... 1:00pm 

PRAYER INVITATIONS 

As Christians, we have been called to pray for 
each other in all circumstances. To help with this, 
we simply move through the church membership 
list. Today we ask that you hold the persons listed 
in your prayers: 

Bradley Olsen; Don & Elsie 
Oram; John & Alison 
Paddington; Kristy, Derek, 
Hudson, Linden & Nolan 
Papineau; Merilyn Pasztor; 
Ingrid Paterson; Robert, 
Sharon, John, David, Stephen & 
Allan Paterson; Cathy Paton. 

PRESBYTERIAN SHARING 

October 5 is World Teachers’ Day 

In addition to raising awareness about the 
importance of education for children, Presbyterian 
World Service & Development’s girls education 
project in Afghanistan supports training for 
teachers. Workshops run by local partners help 
teachers improve the quality of learning for 
students and build lessons that help girls gain 
confidence and learn about their rights. Eight-year
-old Zakira, inspired by her teachers and her love 
of learning, is determined to achieve her dreams. 
“I will become a teacher and teach children,” she 
shares. Support for teachers in vulnerable 
communities means future generations are 
empowered to create a more 
sustainable, just world. 

PWS&D supports quality education for 
vulnerable communities 

 

PASTA TAKEOUT! 

Buongiorno! Pasta Takeout is 
coming to St. Andrew’s on Sunday 
October 16th from Noon to 
1:00pm! Takeout only. Tickets are 
$10.00, available in advance from 

the office on weekdays or after church on October 
2nd & 9th. Containers are provided. 

ST ANDREW’S CHOIR INVITATION 

Any and all children and 
teens who would like to join 
the choir to learn music and 
singing in parts are 
welcome to come out on 
Sundays at 9:30am to 
practice with the adult choir. 
Young children will sing at 
the beginning of the service 
and continue to attend Sunday School after the 
Children’s Message. 

If there are parents with questions and if someone 
in the congregation would be willing to assist with 
the children, please give our Choir Director, Nancy 
Wallace, a call at 623-4907 or email at 
nwallace@shaw.ca. 

We are looking forward to a happy future for this 
important ministry in the church. 

THEY’RE BACK! 

You only get them once a year! Girl 
Guides will be selling those 
delicious cookies (Chocolate Mint) 
after service next Sunday, October 
9th. $5/box. 

Are you between 9 & 11 years old and 
want to have fun all year? Join Girl 
Guides! Meet here every Wednesday 
6:30—8:30. For more information 
contact Marg Wheeler 626-0833 or 
find out more at www.girlguides.ca. 
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Sunday Worship - 11:00 am 
Office Hours:  Mon. to Friday  9:00 am to 1:00 pm 

From Rev. Joyce, 
Notice the display of breads on and 
around the communion table today? It 
is all in celebration of world communion 
Sunday. It is an opportunity for us to 
acknowledge and understand that we are not 
alone in our faith and belief in the Trinity – God the 
Father, Jesus the Son, and the Holy Spirit.  Today 
in worship services in this city, province, country, 
and world, people have been, are, and will be 
partaking in communion.  Jesus called himself “the 
Bread of Life,” broke bread many times with 
people in his lifetime and ministry, and 
commanded us to do the same at the Last 
Supper.  

These breads represent cultures from around the 
world where Christ is celebrated and believed. 
May the breads be a visual reminder that we are 
part of a global community of faith. After worship 
the Parish Health Ministry team is taking the 
breads and preparing them for us to taste and 
enjoy in fellowship with one another. So come 
today, come anytime!, to worship, to taste, to see 
that God is good and experience this community 
of faith, people who put the hope and trust in God. 
All of this because of God’s love for us. Welcome 
to worship and to fellowship in the family of God.   

STEWARDSHIP MOMENTS 

Riches do not consist in the possession of 
treasures but in the use made of them. 

  Napoleon (1769-1821), 
military and political leader 

 

 
 

Caring and Contact ~ keeps in contact with 

members by phone, notes & cards, staffs the front 

office Monday to Friday from 9:30am – 12pm, 

assisting office staff, answering phones, taking 

messages, selling tickets and providing information 

regarding church programs & worship times. Also 

hosts a Christmas Tea followed by a Communion 

church service for those unable to attend regular 

services. To join the Caring and Contact Team, 

please speak with Donalda Galloway (577-2686) or 

Ruth Wright (622-0450). 

 

FOCUSING ON THE STORIES OF JESUS 
Next Sunday, Oct 9, the reading will be from Luke 
17:11-19 Jesus Cleanses Ten Lepers 

LADY KNITTERS! 

There will be a meeting for the 
Prayer Shawl Team on Thursday 
October 6th at 1:00pm in Rowand 
Hall. If you are unable to attend, 
please call Alice Compardo at 
622-8805 

The Presbyterian Youth Group 
is starting up on Sunday, 
October 16th with a pizza 
party at Lakeview Church from 
6pm until 8:30pm. All youth 

grades 7 and up are invited to attend. If you have 
any questions you can contact Will Newton 
(newton9455@hotmail.com) or Sarah Campbell 
(sarahmcampbell@hotmail.com). 
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